
Expressions of interest are now open for our remunerated Disability
Royal Commission Consumer Consultations. 

 
 

We will be making a submission to the Disability Royal
Commission that responds to their Public Hearing in May 2022:

Lived Experience of People with Disability Subject to
Guardianship Arrangements and Substituted Decision Making,

and want to ensure that lived experience voices are
represented in these discussions. To ensure your safety,

everything shared will be de-identified..    

Due to recently announced deadlines, these
consultations will be taking place on Tuesday the

22nd of February 2022 at 4:30pm.

To get involved or to find out more contact reception@vmiac.org.au,
with the subject DRC Consultation, and leave your name and email
address. We also have limited spaces available for one-on-one
interviews with people who would feel more comfortable
communicating in this way. Numbers are limited, so please
contact us as soon as possible. 

Scan Here to find out More

This is your opportunity as consumers to speak up
about Past Experiences of Guardianship Orders and 

substituted / supported decision Making
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